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MESSAGES

We’ve had a wonderful first full week back
after the summer. It’s been lovely to see the
children settle so quickly into their new
classes and routines, and the atmosphere
around school has been really positive.

Next week we are holding our Meet the
Teacher sessions. Please arrive via the front
office at the times listed overleaf. We look
forward to welcoming you and sharing a little
more about the year ahead.

A reminder that toys from home should not
be brought into school. They can cause
problems when they are lost or broken, and
some children find it hard to keep them
safely in their bags. Thank you for supporting
us with this.

Have a lovely weekend.

Kate Pelazza
Headteacher



Dates for
your diary

Cranleigh C of E
Primary 

All calendar dates can be found on
our website!

9am - Year 1 Meet the Teacher
Session

Monday 15th September

Tuesday 16th September

9am: Meet the SEND Team - For
Parents of Children with SEND Tuesday 23rd September

9am - Year 2 Meet the Teacher
Session

9am - Year 3 Meet the Teacher
Session Wednesday 17th September

2:30 - Year 5 Meet the Teacher
Session Wednesday 17th September

9am - Year 4 Meet the Teacher
Session Thursday 18th September

2:30 - Year 6 Meet the Teacher
Session

Thursday 18th September

Year 6 Bikeability Training WC 15th September

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar


OPEN
MORNINGS/
EVENING
2025

Are you the parent/carer of a
child entering 

Reception or Year 3 
in September 2026?

DATES AND TIMES

TUESDAY 7TH OCTOBER:

      9:30-11am
      5:30-6:30pm

WEDNESDAY 8TH OCTOBER:

      9:30-11am

Contact us to book your place:

01483 273286
info@cranleighprimary.co.uk

CRANLEIGH 
C OF E 
PRIMARY

Come and see usCome and see usCome and see us

Nurturing belief and ensuring
the highest standards of

learning for all

Headteacher:  Kate Pelazza



We want to give your child the best possible support at
school, from great teaching to healthy food and extra

activities.

If you receive certain benefits, your child may be eligible
for additional funding from the government. This extra

money goes directly towards helping your child –
through things like extra tuition, more staff, and after-

school clubs.

There’s no cost to you, and it’s completely confidential
outside of school – there’s no stigma, and no one will

know your child is receiving support.

You may qualify if you receive:

• Universal Credit (with income under £7,400)
• Income Support

• Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance
• Income-related Employment and Support Allowance
• Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum

Act 1999
• Guarantee Pension Credit
• Working Tax Credit run-on

• Child Tax Credit (income under £16,190, no Working
Tax Credit)

Even if you’re not sure, it’s worth applying; it helps your
child and supports the whole school.

PLEASE CAN WE ASK YOU ALL TO COMPLETE THE FORMS
ON THE FOLLOWING 2 PAGES AND HAND IN/EMAIL TO THE

OFFICE.

EXTRA FUNDING



Pupil Premium Forms (Form 1)



Pupil Premium Forms (Form 2)



Thank you for adhering to our school uniform
expectations:

UNIFORM EXPECTATIONS



Collecting children
from School

We have a duty to safeguard all
children in our care. An important part
of this is considering how to ensure that

pupils arrive and leave the premises
safely.

Our Policy
Collecting Siblings:
We will only release pupils in Key Stage Two (Years 3-6) to
siblings who are in secondary school (Year 7 and above) if an
adult is not able to collect.

Children in Years Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will only ever
be released to an adult.

Walking home without an adult:
Only children in Year 6 can walk home without an adult and
parents must email the school to give written permission
beforehand.

After school clubs:
All children attending after school clubs must be collected by
an adult regardless of their age.

In all cases, we will always consider the following factors
before releasing a child: 

-The maturity of all the children involved
-The length and nature of the journey home
-The behaviour of all children involved
-The relationship between the children collecting or being
collected.

Please email the school on info@cranleighprimary.co.uk to
provide any written permission required.



As you are aware, each half-term, we focus
on a different Christian value which is woven
through our assemblies and curricula.

Our value this term is FRIENDSHIP.

As part of our commitment to offer our
children the very best in Collective Worship,
we use ‘Roots and Fruits’ to provide
outstanding assemblies.

Through this resource, Christian values are
explored in a 2 year programme of fully
worked, creative material within a structure
of: Welcome, Learning, Reflecting and
Responding.

The resource also offers home/school
activities linked to each value which we
have included overleaf. We hope you enjoy
these.

Faith







This week at Cranleigh
This week we opened our brand-new sandpit for the

children to enjoy at break and lunch. It will be open all
year round for them to explore and play together. The

children have loved getting stuck in, with shoes and socks
quickly kicked off. You may find they come home with
sand in their shoes and pockets, but that’s a sign of a

great day!



CLASS STAR OF THE
WEEK

HEADTEACHER’S
AWARD House Point Winners

Robins Douglas Demi-Louise

Sparrows Georgie Florence Georgie, Alaia-Rose, Peggy

Owls Renee Otto Grace, Harper, Logan, Shay

Swans Elliott Michael Phoebe, Hebron, Elizabeth

Kingfishers Vogue Molly Aaron, Amelia, Lukian

Herons Hannah Andrew Callum, Noah, Towa, Vinnie

Cranes Thalia Alex Nelson, Alex, Raf

House Points

Weekly Attendance Winners

YEAR 2YEAR 2 YEAR 3YEAR 3 YEAR 5YEAR 5

Pioneers Explorers Discoverers  Adventurers

295 302 356287



Safeguarding
Contacts

K. Pelazza: Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)

J. Mills: SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

N. Jackson:  Assistant SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

T. Church:  Thrive Practitioner / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

M. Parry:  Local Committee Safeguarding Lead

The Good Shepherd Trust contacts

If you have any concerns regarding a child, please ask to speak to one of
our safeguarding team below straight away:

https://www.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk/912/safeguarding#:~:text=If%20you%20are%20concerned%20that,school%20where%20the%20child%20attends.&text=If%20you%20have%20concerns%20relating,in%20a%20non%2Demergency%20situation.


Community
Notices



Community
Notices

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XH39QTP


Community
Notices



Have a wonderful
weekend.


